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November 13th 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families are keeping well. As you will be aware from 
communication from Mrs O’Keeffe last academic year the school day will finish early on the 
last day of this term which is Friday December 18th 2020.  This information is also displayed 
on the school’s website. 
 
Due to the current national situation which is unlikely to change between now and the end 
of term the following dismissal timings will be in place on December 18th. 
 
 

YEAR BAND 
 

DISMISSALTIME 

RECEPTION 
 

12PM 

YEAR 3 
 

12.05PM 

YEARS 1 & 4 
 

12.10PM 

YEARS 2 & 5 
 

12.15PM 

YEAR 6 
 

12.25PM 

 
 
The children will not need to bring lunches on December 18th and school lunches will not be 
provided. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Holden 
Head teacher 
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